Brenda Comini

2026 NF ‘Elk St

Prineville OR 97754

Phone: 541-447-7464

Cell: 541-480-8993

Email: brendacomini@aol.com

April 2, 2009

City Council Members

Wayne Van Matre, City Manager
City of Prineville

387 NE Third St

Prineville OR 97754

Council Members:

I am submitting this letter of interest to serve on the City of Prineville
Budget Committee for the 2010 Budget approval process. A 28-year
resident of Prineville, I believe that service on the Budget Committee is one
way I can contribute to the community.

My experience with budget development and analysis includes non-profit and
government/municipal experience, both as a board member and as staff
preparing a departmental budget. I am also familiar with the City of
Prineville budget and programs, having served from 1998 to 2006 as a city
councilor and member of the budget committee.

I am proud of the accomplishments of Prineville during our times of growth
and hope to see critical services and infrastructure retained during the
current economic climate. From that perspective I believe that I would be a
good candidate for service on the budget committee.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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Brénda Comini
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